
































Nursing at Claremore Regional Hospital in
Oklahoma.

Becky Bishop ('73) has been clinical
director of surgery at Kansas University
Medical Center, Kansas City, Kan.

Angie Davis ('80) is the Director of a
Home Health Agency.

Paula Calvert ('81) is on faculty at the
University of Kentucky in Lexington.

Pamela Jo Cummins ('85) is a psychiat-
ric nursing instructor at St. John's Regional
Health Center in Springfield, Mo.

Pamela Lindsay ('90) served in Desert
Storm.

Carol Wagner ('90) is working with
open heart cases at St. Luke’s Hospital in
Kansas City.

Ted Walker ('91) is working with the
public health service in Alaska.

William Hughes graduated from the
College of Osteopathy in Kirksville, Mo.
In June he joined the Family Practice
Clinic of Joplin.

Physics Department
Chairman, Dr. James Thomas

The physics department received a
National Science Foundation (N.S.F.)
Grant for laboratory equipment totaling
$42,000 this summer.

David Kuehn presented a paper “The
Variability of Jovian Atmospheric Features
at 890 nm” to the 23rd annual meeting of
the Division for Planetary Sciences in San
Francisco.

Social Science Department

Chairman, Dr. Dale Frihart

Dr. Robert Hilt attended the 3rd World
Conference and chaired a session on
“Evolving Soviet Policy Toward Asia and
Africa” in Omaha, Neb.

Dr. Paul Zagorski presented a paper
“Human Rights and the Consolidation of
Democracy in South America’s Southern
Cove” at the Third World Studies
Conference in Omaha, Neb.

Dr. Don Viney presented a talk entitled
“Just the Facts Ma'am” to Tri Beta, the
PSU Biology Honor Society. Viney is also
the Acting Editor-in -Chief for Volume
XXII, No. 4, of the “Midwest Quarterly.”

Dr. Marjorie Donovan has written a
paper on “Not Just Another Pretty Face:
Gender and Pictorial Representation in a
Premier Science Journal”. The paper has
been accepted for presentation at the
Annual Midwest Sociological Association

Departmental News

meeting. Dr. Donovan with Dr. Viney
were editors for "The Practice of History
and Social Science."

Dr. Harry Humphries had a paper
accepted entitled “Weber, Durkheim and
Parsons on Socialism: A Reevaluation of
Theories of Political and Revolutionary
Changes in Light of Events in Eastern
Europe” by the Midwest Sociological

Society. He also received a $250 research
grant as part of a pilot project to study the
working conditions of sociologists in the
Midwest from the Midwest Sociological
Society.

Dr. Dale Frihart has been appointed to
the Social Action Committee of the
Midwest Sociological Society.
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